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As a parent of a student attending a virtual charter school, I am deeply concerned 

about the lack of equal funding for my child’s education. Virtual charter students are 

often overlooked when it comes to the resources and support they need to succeed, 

and this is something that needs to change. My child deserves the same level of 

funding and opportunities as students in traditional public schools. 

 

House Bill 2583 is a crucial step toward correcting this injustice. By ensuring that 

virtual charter schools receive the necessary funding, this bill will provide my child—

and countless other students in similar situations—with the tools and resources they 

need to thrive in an online learning environment. 

 

As a parent, I want my child to have every opportunity to succeed, and that means 

making sure that virtual charter schools are properly funded. It's time to stand up for 

equal funding and give all students, no matter where they learn, the support they 

deserve. I fully support House Bill 2583 and encourage lawmakers to take action to 

help level the playing field for virtual charter students. 


